
 

 
 

Preparing for your child to move into  
Year 7 in September 2026? 

 
If your child is currently in Year 6, you and your family  

are warmly invited to visit us at Nottingham High School,  
as you consider the next steps for your child’s  

Senior School education: 
 

Open Day – Saturday 20th September 2025 
Take a guided tour of the Senior School, speak with our 
staff, and enjoy lots of family-friendly activities.  
 
Year 7 Taster Day – Thursday 6th November 2025 
A fantastic opportunity for your child to spend a day with 
us, and experience first-hand a taste of life in Year 7.  

 
During the Taster Day, your child will enjoy a range of 
interactive lessons in our classrooms, meet some of our 
Senior School teachers, have lunch in our Dining Hall, and 
take part an afternoon of games at our Sports facilities.  

 
 

If you would like to book places at 
the Open Day and/or a Taster Day, 
please complete the Enquiry Form 

on the school’s website: 
 

https://www.nottinghamhigh.co.uk/admissions/enquiry-form  

 

We look forward to welcoming you!  

https://www.nottinghamhigh.co.uk/admissions/enquiry-form


 

 
 
Interested in applying for a bursary-assisted place? 

 
As you may know, Nottingham High School offers a limited amount 
of bursary-assisted places for new students. These are available for 
Year 7 entry only, and are means-tested based on parent income 
and your child’s performance in the Entrance Exam.  

 
Am I eligible for a bursary? 
Please read these Frequently Asked Questions to  
find out more about bursary-assisted places, and  
to see what discount you may be eligible  
for based on your income.  
 
How do I apply for a bursary-assisted place? 
1. Submit the school’s Application Form, and tick the  

relevant box to express your interest in a bursary,  
by the deadline of 1st November 2025.  

2. Complete the school’s Online Bursary Application  
Form (sent after the deadline), to give us further  
details of your financial circumstances. 

3. Be available for a Home Visit, which is conducted  
by our Bursary Team during the first two weeks of December. 

 
When will I know if my child has been offered an assisted place? 
Your child will be invited to sit the Year 7 Entrance Exam, which is 
taking place on Saturday 17th January 2026.  
 
The top-performing candidates who have applied for a bursary 
will be invited back to the school for an Entrance Interview, along 
with their parents/guardians.  
 
Offer letters will then be sent on Friday 6th February 2026, with 
replies to be with the school by Monday 2nd March 2026. 

Application Form 

Bursary FAQs 

https://bit.ly/45HWzGo
https://bit.ly/3VgvdRP

